I C C NAPA SOLANO CHAPTER

March 22, 2021

Attn: Mr. William Bryant, Nominating Committee Chairman
¢/o Dominic Sims, CEO

International Code Council

900 Montclair Road

Birmingham, AL 35213

Dear Mr. Bryant,

The board of directors and members of the Napa Solano Chapter of the International Code Council
provide strong support for James W. “lim” Sayers and his candidacy for the position of Director at Large
for ICC Board of Directors for another term.

Our members are passionate about the advancement of our industry, the impartance of the local
chapters, and how they can have a positive influence on the quality of life in their communities.

Jim has shown himself as someone who is involved in the local chapters along with actively pursuing
various ways to increase professionalism in our industry and help to raise the profile of those working in
our industry by acting in the capacity of a liaison to multiple 1CC local chapters. He has also served on
numerous committees dealing with different levels of government that impact our industry.

The Napa Solano Chapter of the International Code Council feels he will be a great asset to the ICC Board
for another term.

Sincerely,

The Board and members of the Napa Solano ICC Chapter.



